Executive Meeting CLC Conference Room Thursday, 16th February 2006

Present:

Chairman, Maurie Ryan, Graeme Calma, Gus George, Gilbert

Corbett, Ron Hagen, Brian Tennyson, Anthony Petrick, Dennis

Williams

Staff:

David Ross, Jayne Weepers, Siobhan McDonnell, Danielle

Campbell, Leesa Satour

Apologies: Richard Minor, Matthew Palmer

Meeting Opened at 9.35am

Chairman:

Welcome to new members and congratulations to Maurie as

Deputy Chair. Apologies for the last meeting for not being near

Tennant Creek.

Chairman:

We like to pay respect to members.

When we were out Mutitiulu it was a good meeting.

D. Ross:

Welcoming to everyone and new members welcome.

We had a mtg before this and it wasn't a full mtg as it was joint NLC and CLC and then NLC pulled the pin and we did do the minutes there though we will go through them again for the new

members to have a look at.

Our last official meeting was at Mutitiulu on the 25th of October 2005, the reason it was held out there was for the handover

anniversary.

D. Ross:

Reading through the minutes.

We haven't heard who is on the IHANT Board

M. Ryan:

Some people don't even live in remote communities.

Resolution

The meeting minutes from the Executive Meeting held in the CLC Conference room on 25 October 2005, are true and correct.

Moved: Maurie Seconded: Graeme

PASSED

STAFFING

.

Resolutions

Lunch break: 12.30pm

Meeting started again: 1.35pm

Resolutions cont.

Marilyn Armstrong

Agnes Petrick and Elva Cook

D. Ross: We have also got a letter from Raelene Silverton:

Recognition of Aboriginality -

The other one was freedom day celebrations. I would like for our Land Council to be there two days prior to the day. The Freedom Day celebration is the 18th August 2006.

D. Ross: The chair of your committee has said it is on the 19th of August.

We already organised for council to be held on the 16th and 17th of August, but I can't control how long people stick around for.

Meeting Closed: 4.50pm